
 
 
 
 
 

November 28, 2014 
 
 
VIA EMAIL, COURIER and RESS 
  
Ms. Kristen Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. - EB-2014-0195 

2013 Deferral and Variance Accounts Application 
 Comments on Intervenor Cost Claim Submissions                                    
 
As per the Ontario Energy Board’s (the “Board”) Decision and Order dated  
October 23, 2014, Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (the “Company”) has reviewed 
the cost claims subsequently received from the Vulnerable Energy Coalition 
(“VECC”), and the amended claim from the Building Owners and Managers 
Association (“BOMA”). 
 
The Company has no objection to the costs claimed by VECC.  With regards to the 
amended BOMA claim, the Company is still not certain whether the amended 
consultant costs are appropriately recoverable within this proceeding, as the 
supporting time docket still refers to DSM related activities.  
 
The Company awaits the recommendations and/or cost awards of the Board with 
respect to the above mentioned cost claims. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Ryan Small 
Manager, Regulatory Accounting 
 
 
cc:  BOMA, VECC  
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